
 

 

MOSTON LANE COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 26th June 2020 

Weekly message to our Moston Lane Family: 
It has been a pleasure to welcome back some of our Year 1 pupils this week. All of them settled 

quickly back into learning in school. 
Thank you for continuing to work hard whether at home or school. 

Take care, stay safe and enjoy the sunshine.  
 

Mrs Kerton 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies: 
Year 6 Leaver’s hoodies are now available to order.  

Please click on the link to the school website for the information on how to purchase. 

https://www.mostonlane.manchester.sch.uk/children/curriculum-1/class-14-1-1 

 The cost of each child sized hoodie is £15.50. The XS or S adult’s size costs £16.50. 

All payments are to be made on parentpay.com. Please contact the Office if you need help. 

All children need parental consent for their name to be used on the hoodie design. If you are 

not purchasing a hoodie, please email Y6@mostonlane.manchester.sch.uk to give your 

consent for child’s name to be used. 

Moston Lane SUPERSTARS of the Week: 
Rainbows:  Sulamita and Shakila 
Sunbeams: Blossom and Mia M 

Reception: Talia and Mary 
Year 1: Lily-Rose and Heidi 

Year 2: Reagan and Zala 
Year 3: Bella, Ellie, Leo, Hanif and Jamie 

Year 4: Carlota and Daniel 
Year 5: Elianna, Dominic and Adebah 
Year 6: Noura, Benedetta and Lucas. 

 

Art competition 
Over the next three weeks Moston Lane will be running an art competition with prizes to win! 

Each week there will be a different theme. 
The first theme is ‘The Natural World’. 

Please check the competition page and the team pages on the school website for further 
information. Good luck and have fun! 

  
Thought of the week: 

“No act of kindness, no matter how small, is ever wasted”. 
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